
 

Martyn Expo 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Parents and friends of students undertaking  

the Martyn program in 2018 are  

warmly invited to attend the 

 

Martyn Program Expo  
 

Thursday 1 November 2018 

Coolock Campus, Junortoun 

3.30 - 6 pm 

 

Students will be showcasing their personal projects. 

 

Enquiries: Mrs Leah Cordedda 

P: 5449 3466    E: lcordedda@cmc.vic.edu.au 


